
Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

John Wrixon          Assessed Owner

543 Waterloo St
Ottawa ON
K2N 4K4

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Royal Bank of Canada          Mortgagee

PO Box 456
Toronto ON
M5K 2K2

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Peter Delahaye          Tenant

13 Sai Cres

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

John Henry          Tenant

13 Subway Way

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Ronald McDonald          Tenant

85 Golden Arches Way

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Daniel Afredsson          Tenant

13 Somewhere Ave

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Radek Bonk          Tenant

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Marian Hossa          Tenant

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Andre Roy          Tenant

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Curtis Leschyshyn          Tenant

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Todd White          Tenant

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Ricard Persson          Tenant

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Bill Muckalt          Tenant

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Andre Roy          Tenant

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Jody Hull          Tenant

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002



Form 5

Final Notice
Municipal Tax Sales Act, 1990

The
Name of Municipality or Board

To:

Address:

Dated at this day of

Title Name of Municipality or Board

Address of Municipality or Board

...........................................................................................................................................................

Signature of Treasurer or Other Officer or Employee Authorized to Give this Notice

Note: This document need not be registered.

Title

Sami Salo          Tenant

S. Johnson

Tax Registration/Collections Officer

W. D. Smith Director of Revenue

101 Centrepointe Dr
Ottawa ON
K1K 2T2

Re: (Description of Land; a parcel number must be provided where the land is registered in the land
titles system)

1.

2.

3. Any inquiry regarding this notice may be directed to:

The land will be advertised for public sale unless the cancellation price is paid or an extension
agreement, between the municipality (or board) and the owner of the land, is arrange before the
_______ day of ____________________________  ________ .

You are hereby notified, as a person to whom a notice of registration of a tax arrears certificate
against the land described above was sent, that the cancellation price remains unpaid and that
there is no subsisting extension agreement.

West Part Lot 452 Plan 28R in the City of Ottawa

02 February 2003

Ottawa

Corporation of the City of Ottawa

The Corporation of the City of Ottawa

15 MARCH    2002


